Dar Sofie,
Many thanks for your’s which | passed to colleagues, although I could not discern the exact amendment.

| have not had a response, but | believe our comment might not be critical in any case.
We therefore agree to withdraw HCAAC’s comment/objection.

Best wishes,

John

John Malet-Bates
Dip Arch RIBA

plez ypies and dele Ir computer system. Any use, dissemin o g, printing o [
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as of the contents of this e-mail or su nts




Hi John,

Thank you for your email.

I've spoken with agent following your email and they’ve provided a revised drawing (see attached). I've discussed
this with the Conservation Officer and they don’t object. Can you confirm if your email was an objection or a
comment and if you would like to withdraw this as they have revised the drawing? The Council would be putting it
forward as an approval.

Kind regards,

Sofie Fieldsend

Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden
Telephone: 02079744607

Dear Sofie,

Re: Rear large glass areas to be divided up. Corner junction of the glazing is not
liked compared with the existing and framed area enclosing the doors.

HCAAC asks for this detail to be revised.

Best regards,

John

Regards,
John Malet-Bates

For Hampstead CAAC




This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.



